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02/01/2019  15:03:122018/5411/P COMMNT Jonathan Hajioff I have a tree near the boundary of 20 Parkhill road of which I am fond of and have enjoyed for the last 20 

years since I moved here and I am concerned that the foundations for the extension at no 20 will seriously 

damage my trees root system. My other concern is the new flat roof will be used as a roof terrace creating 

serious overlooking problems for me affecting my privacy. My last concern is the noise from the development 

and that working days start and finish at reasonable time and weekend work is minimal .As I am a layman I 

hope the extension is of a sensible length so as not to dwarf my patio and enjoyment of it
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